
Holiday Hamper Event
December 19, 2024

On December 19th, volunteers gathered at the ECAM office for a holiday hamper
event aimed at spreading joy and support to those in need. Thanks to our members,
we were able to provide groceries and gifts to 3 families, including 4 children.

ECAM is grateful to the volunteers and donors who made this event possible.
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